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Dear Friends:

October is herel The crisp temperatures are a tangible reminder that autumn is in full swing, with fall
festivals just days away and Thanksgiving and the Christmas season not far behind. With these end-of-year
milestones approaching, I thought it would be a good time to look back over the past few months and
update you on the ministry you make possible here at Focus on the Family. Thanks to the Lord’s favor and
the generosity of friends like you, lives and families are being transformed!

With your prayerful support, Focus continues to be a source of guidance, encouragement, advocacy, and
hands-on assistance for families in the day-to-day challenges they face. Join me in rejoicing that God is
using your efforts to save marriages, empower parents, find waiting children homes, and so much more.
Your support is dramatically impacting individuals and families across the country and around the world.
Thank you for your prayers and partnership that makes these efforts possible!

You are saving and strengthening marriages

In the past year, your compassionate support has helped strengthen marriages through resources like the
online Focus on the Family Marriage Assessment. More than 618,000 people have taken the assessment,
which evaluates marital strengths and areas for improvement based on our 12 Traits of a Thriving Marriage.
Meanwhile, God has used Hope Restored marriage intensives to reach record numbers of couples in crisis.
With your help, plans are under way to open an additional facility in the Grand Rapids, MI area. God has
used this innovative intensive counseling program to bring restoration and healing to countless couples.
Here’s what one participant recently shared:

“We just returned from Branson for the Marriage Intensive. WOW! ... Miracles occurred everywhere! ... We
can’t thank Focus on the Family enough for all you do for families that are trying to thrive (or survive) in
this world! ... We cannot thank God enough — but will keep trying!”—A couple from Georgia

Helping parents protect kids from suicide, dangers of pop culture

One heartbreaking area of need you helped address this year is suicide. In fact, this month Focus
launches Alive to Thrive — A Biblical Guide to Preventing Teen Suicide, a program that explores the social,
psychological, and spiritual aspects of this epidemic. This new resource is written by Christian clinical
experts and is designed to help parents, youth workers, ministry leaders, and teachers understand how
suicide is a profoundly spiritual issue. Alive to Thrive also features videos of church workers, healthcare
providers, and young people discussing their own struggles with suicidal thoughts and how the Bible
provides clarity and comfort in a turbulent and confusing world. For more information, visit the web site
at AliveToThriveGuide.com.

Meanwhile, our Plugged In team continues to shine a light on the world of popular culture through a
variety of daily and weekly features on both television and radio, with a combined weekly audience of
over 12 million people, and the Plugged In web site (PluggedIn.com) averages nearly 1 million unique
visitors each month. In addition, our team continues to minister to parents in the day-to-day challenges
they face. Here’s what one mom recently told us:

My Prodigal Child

“My second son is now my prodigal child. T was struggling greatly, crying a lot, and very confused. I prayed for
him constantly. God heard my cry for help, and He answered through Focus on the Family and a book... I
happened to hear the Focus broadcast, and at that very moment you were mentioning the title of a book, The
Hurting Parent, by Maygie M. Lewis... I was able to find it through interlibrary loan and read half of it
the first day, which was difficult considering how many tissues I went through. I have just finished it and am
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